
 

SKATE with the FURY 
 

Attention 8th Graders that will be attending Belvidere, Belvidere North, Sycamore, 

DeKalb or Hononegah High School. The Fury will be hosting 2 skate with the Fury 

days on Monday February 19 and Tuesday February 20 from 5-6pm for students 

interested in joining the team. Current high school students at these schools are 

also encouraged to come out if interested in joining the team.  

It’s a great opportunity to come meet our coaches and players and learn about 

our program. We are also in the process of planning our spring hockey program 

which all the 8th graders will be eligible to join. More information coming soon. 

All hockey players that attend these schools are invited to come and check us out 

regardless of skill as our coaches are here to help all of our aspiring players. All we 

ask is that you wear full hockey gear. 

Come on out to Doty Park- Riverside Ice Arena- 365 W Locust St., Belvidere. 

Monday February 19th -5-6pm 

Or 

Tuesday February 20th -5-6pm 


